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to me, chawdatanvi, Semele 

 
 

Dear Mr Baral, 
 

Thank you for submitting a portfolio of evidence on your school’s international work. I am delighted 
to inform you that your school has been successful in gaining the International School Award and 
is accredited for the period 2018-21. 
 

Please send our special congratulations to the international co-ordinator at the school who has 
worked so hard to co-ordinate such an impressive range of work. They are a credit to the school 
and the wider community. 
The Award will be formally presented to your school in a ceremony later this year. Two delegates 
per school are invited for the ceremony. The assessment panel’s feedback would be provided to 
you soon. We have already arranged to courier the hard copy dossier back to your school. The 
same would have reached you by now or must be in transit. 
The scheme kite mark, which is a key part of the Award along with the guidelines will be sent to 
you by email. You are encouraged to use the kite mark on school literature, stationery and your 
website. 
  
We would like you to send us a 300-word story on the ISA journey of your school and the impact 
of this experience on students’ learning and the overall school community. We will use excerpts 
from your story for our publications and website. Your story should be accompanied with a few 
high-resolution images exhibiting activities conducted by students. The images should be of a 
high-resolution, at least 200 dpi and the size should not exceed 1 MB. 
  
Thank you for taking part in the International School Award. Please convey our very best wishes 
and many congratulations to all staff and students both in India and overseas who have taken part 
in the scheme. Please also contact your local media to inform them about your successful 
international work - this is a great achievement and one that deserves celebrating and sharing 
widely! 
  
We hope that the scope of your excellent international activities will continue to develop and 
benefit the school community; your support, commitment, creativity and innovative international 
work is greatly appreciated.   
  
Yours sincerely, 
Payel 
  
Payel Das Gupta | Senior Manager | Schools, English and Skills (East India)  
British Council Division| British High Commission | L&T Chambers First Floor | 16 Camac 
Street | Kolkata | 700017 | India 
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